NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION 1828

Mr H A Shembeni (EFF) to ask the Minister of Police:

Following the appointment of the new National Commissioner of the SA Police Service, Lieutenant-General S F Masemola, on what date will the SA Police Service start with the restructuring process in order to (a) remove non-performers and (b) promote efficient of the police 
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